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Executive Summary  

  

Judges Committee Meeting (Via Zoom)  

  

20 February 2024 
 

   

1. An update on the review of judge panel monitoring was provided, with the use 
of the internal IT system to support this.  
 

2. The next Judge Education working party meeting was discussed, with the aim 
to schedule this as soon as availability permits. Feedback from the JEWP and 
candidates was provided and discussed, with recommendations made to 
support candidates coming forward for final assessments.   
 

3. The feedback form surrounding the practise judging activity & final assessment 
for the Judge Education system were discussed.  
 

4. A proposal was presented to the committee on judge training opportunities for 
officials in remote regions in relation to designated funds.   
 

5. Selection of overseas judges for the National Championships (FEI, Young 
Horse etc) were discussed for 2024. The process of selecting and organising 
the judging panels for the National Championships were also discussed. 
  

6. A progress update on the Young Horse module for the Judge Education system 
was provided to the committee.  
 

 
  

   
    

    

     
        Date of next meeting: 13 May 2024.  
    
 


